
 

 

 

  

                                                Friday 24th January 2025 

 
In Nursery this week… 

Children have been on a shiny hunt! They were able to sort and describe 

shiny and non-shiny items and proved to be super shiny detectives! 

We also really enjoyed some DT work making our own shiny robot from a 

range of materials. Our robot creations even joined in with our music 

session, performing the song, “I’m walking like a robot!”. Thank you for all 

your efforts making shiny robots and rockets at home. We loved talking 

about how we made them. 

Next week, we will be sharing the story “Goldilocks and the 3 bears” and 

will use props and resources to retell the story. We will be linking voice 

sounds to characters during retell. We will be writing invitations to 

Goldilocks to invite her to a porridge party with an opportunity to 

practice writing our own names. 
 

Home Activity 

Children will be completing a range of Maths activities linked to the 

text, “Goldilocks and the 3 bears” Please help your child to complete 

the activity sheet enclosed, counting amounts and recognising 

numbers. 
 

Requests 
*Please remember to return Home-School diaries on Mondays to support our 
show and tell sessions. 
*Please label your child’s belongings, in particular coats and bags.  
*We have recently become a Healthy School. This means that we aim to 
deliver more healthy snacks for your child. Please could we ask that parents 
support us by filling water bottles with water only and no juice. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 

 

  Stars of the Week…  
Bonnie C & Mani A                               


